

C&C Waste Management DBA CB3 Hauling 5526 N 10th St Mcallen, TX 78504 956 605 9966

City of Mission
JP Terrazas, Assistant City Manager

July 24, 2025

Subject: Renewal of contract 23-466-07-14 RFB: Sludge Management Services from August 2025 to August 2026

Dear Mr. Terrazas,

We sincerely appreciate the opportunity the City of Mission has given us to handle your sludge hauling services. Over time, we have developed a strong and collaborative relationship with both city staff and administration, and we are eager to continue building on that foundation.

In accordance with our current agreement, we would like to formally exercise the 5% rate increase provision outlined in the contract. This adjustment is necessary due to rising tipping fees, a cost we will continue to absorb to the best of our ability.

Despite this modest increase, our commitment remains unchanged: to provide the City of Mission with the highest level of service and the most competitive rates possible. We value our partnership and will continue to work diligently to meet and exceed your expectations.

Should you require any additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out. We look forward to continuing our work with the city and growing our partnership in the years to come.

Thank you for your trust and continued support.

Sincerely,

Neil Chavez Chief Financial Officer C&C Waste Management DBA CB3 Hauling 956 605 9966